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Oregon needs to vastly expand its transmission capacity to meet its laudable clean 

energy targets and to unlock energy abundance for Oregonians. Grid Enhancing 

Technologies are an obvious and effective part of that expansion, but current policies 

discourage their use because these technologies are not capital intensive. This bill 

would help align incentives of transmission builders to promote the use of these 

important technologies. I urge you to support this bill as an important step towards a 

clean and energy abundant future. 


